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Upcoming events: 
 

 
 
 

Eighty TCDSB staff are engaged in an enhanced Autism training 
program offered through the Geneva Center. This training 
supports learning about foundational Autism and Applied 
Behaviour Analysis skills and support techniques. 
 
Staff are collaborating with Surrey Place to support the determination of TCDSB sites for the 
Ontario Autism Program Entry to School skill building program.  This Ministry of Children, 
Community and Social Services-led initiative will provide targeted support for pre-school  students 
with Autism, before they attend school for the first time. 
 
 
 



 

February is Psychology Month!  
 
During this month, we focus on how school psychologists help 
support student learning and mental health, as well as supporting 
parents and school staff. The goal is to create awareness of, and 
interest in, the diverse roles psychology plays, and to share with the 
public how psychology contributes to the overall well-being of the 
school community. More information can be found at our 
Psychology webpage and twitter account (@TCDSB_Psych).  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Speech and Language staff created training resources and 
professional development for special education staff to help 
support creating referrals to the Children’s Treatment Centres 
for Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy and speech services 
for students. 

 
 
 

Assessment and Programming teachers and Programming and 
Assessment teachers are providing system-wide support for staff who 
are updating and revising student Individual Education Plans (IEPs). 
 
 
 

 
 

 

The Mental Health Team is continuing to promote mental health 
activities and resources throughout the system with the following 
activities: 

   
➢ In collaboration with our Safe Schools colleagues, Special Services facilitated workshops to all 

school administrators on Mitigating and Other Factors: Widening the Lens to support 
administrators in considering all mitigating factors when considering suspending a student.  

➢ Providing Applied Suicide Intervention Skills Training (ASIST) to our Social Workers, 
Psychologists and Guidance Counsellors to ensure our system is able to intervene appropriately 
and effectively in cases of students struggling with suicidal ideation.  

➢ Providing a workshop to our newly hired teachers through our New Teachers Induction 
Program on How to Support Students Struggling with Anxiety.  

➢ In collaboration with Safe Schools, providing a parent workshop on Fostering Healthy 
Relationships.  

➢ The Mental Health toolkit was updated with resources to support staff with 
infusing strategies to support mental health and well-being during the Bell 
Let’s Talk Day.  

 
 

 
 
 


